


A0S AWARDS - OCTOBER 28, 1985

Paph. Faire-Haud Purple Banner, Hee 75.90 points

Owner: Paphanatics, Unltd.

There was no ribbon judging this month.

QCTOBER MHEETING
This was out Commercian Night and we wish to thank the following commercial growers and suppliers for
displaying their orchids and supplies. Dragonstone Orchids, Paphanetics, Unltd., Armacost £ Royston,
Hullens Phaliaopsis Farn, The Plant Shops Botanical Gardens, Barnett Orchids, Clark Day Jr. Orchids,
Butterfly Orchids, The Orchid Hover, and Nicks Orchids.

REFRESHHENTS FOR NOVEMBER MEETING

The following members are invited to bring some cookies, cake, etc for our refreshment break: Mr.
Al Wattson, MNr. & Hrs. Merritt HWhite, Mrs.a Gloria F. Wildharber, Mr. & Mrs. Woodrow C. Wilson,
Mr.€ Mrs. Robert P. Wright, Mr. & Mrs. Jack ALff, MNr. € MNrs. Laurence Arakaki, and Mr. & Mrs. Steven

Andreason.

. SILENT AUCTION
Be sure to check the silent auction on the plant tables. It would alsc be appreciated if any member can
possibly donate an orchid plant to our silent auction. It greatly helps the revenue of our society.

DUES AND MEMBERSHIP DRIVE
Dues are payable by January, 1986. Don't forget the membership drive we are conducting. This includes any

member is eligible to enter the contest. All you need do is bring in a new member and register them with
our Membership Secretary, Ethel McCallen. You will not be disappointed at the prize that will be awarded

at the March, 1986 meeting.

HEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

The results of the nominations by the membership comnitte for the yeér 1986 is as follows:

OFFICERS DIRECTORS
Presxde?t - D}ck Nerio Art HcCann
First Vice President Linda Igar Robert Pence
Second Vice President
Corporate Secretary Dorothy Larson
Treasurer Jinm Hiller
Membership Secretary Ethel HcCallen

We are appealing to the members of the society for a 2nd Vice President. If you know of a member that
will serve as the VP, please notify one of the officers or directors.

HOVICE CLASS

Have you ever realized that the novice group is just not for novices? Matter of fact "novice" is a
misnomer, Many of our members are far from novice growers, and have had many years of experience growing
all kinds of orchids in all kinds of conditions. Our group is more of a grower's forum, trading secrets,
learning ahout proper culture techniques, finding out about how to cure the persistantly sick plant,
and even how to photograph your pride and joy when it finally blooms. It is also a good way to add ‘
to your collection, because they often exchange plants, and the certificate program permits you to
buy a plant for just the price of your attendance. There's even more. All you have to do is attend
the meeting and become a novice. See insert in this bulletin for the next meeting place. Hope to

see you there.












